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Palmer, Leigh
‘From: Gavin Rendal_ Sent: Sat 1/1/2011 4:28 PM

To:

Ce: Palmer, Leigh; mic.williams@talktalk.net; Heaps, Councillor
Subject: St Elizabeth's development

Attachments:

Dear Madam, I wish to confirm that my original written objection to the
development scheme still stands despite the fact that some aspects of
the proposal have been changed.

I do think that a high rise flat building in the middle of a traditional
detached housing scheme is ill advised.

Residents surrounding the proposed flat have a very legitimate reason
for objecting on the grounds that the privacy of their gardens would be
no more as they would be overlooked .

I concur with the writer of another objection that considerable traffic
conjestion would occur when parents of the nearby school deposit their
children both in the morning and afterncon. Residents and visitors to
the proposed flat would inevitably park in Baldwin Avenue when the
residents' parking was full.

The often stated reason that the church should not be demolished because
of some murals in the crypt is very weak in my opinion. If they are of
such artistic value then I'm sure in this modern technical age they

couid be removed to some place where prople could see them more easily.
Why not in the new Towrnter Gallery?

It would appear to me that the majority of residents in the area object
most strongly and it is outside agencies like the developers and English
Heritage etc who approve. Is it not high time that residents' voices are
headed.

Gavin Rendall
59 Baldwin Avenue
BN21 1UL
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